
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

TOWN WEBSITE: FRIDAY, JULY 14, 2023 

GLASTONBURY CITIZEN: THURSDAY, JULY 20,2023 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

During its regular mtg of 7-13-23, the Glastonbury Conservation Comm/IWWA took the 

following actions: 

 

1. Unan provided a favorable recommendation to the TPZ for subdivision approval re: the 

proposed 1-lot subd of 63-65 Woodland St – RR Zone  – Paul Cavanna, subdivider  

 

2. Unan approved mins of the Regular Meeting of 6-15-23  

 

 

FRANK KAPUTA, CHAIRMAN 

KIM MCCLAIN, SECRETARY 


